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To Danish embassies and representations 

1. marts 2025 

Information about the Apimondia 2025 World Congress in Copenhagen 

The Scandinavian Beekeeping Organizations are hosting the international Apimondia 2025 World 
Congress, which will take place on September 23-27 in Copenhagen. The congress is expected to 
bring together between 5,000 and 10,000 participants from around the world. 

Apimondia is the leading global congress for beekeeping and related sectors, bringing together 
researchers, experts, businesses, and beekeepers from around the world for knowledge sharing, 
networking, and meetings. A full overview of the organization, scientific content, and much more can 
be found on the congress website: www.apimondia2025.com. 

As hosts of the congress, we aim to facilitate a smooth process for participants requiring a visa for 
Denmark. In collaboration with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Denmark, we have prepared a 
guidance document, available at: https://apimondia2025.com/?p=visa-information. 

Participants who have registered for the congress and paid the congress fee will receive a detailed 
receipt, which we encourage them to include with their visa application as an invitation letter. We hope 
this will help ensure an efficient process within the applicable rules and procedures. 

We are also available for any questions related to visa applications or the event in general. Please feel 
free to contact: Kristian R. Skovmose, visa@apimondia2025.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in making this important international event a success. 
 

On behalf of 
the Local Organizing Committee 

 

Arne T. Henriksen 
President of the LOC Apimondia 2025 
Danish Beekeepers Association 
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